
Street  sweeping  enforcement
to resume Wednesday Sept. 15
with two-week grace period
At the regular Costa Mesa City Council meeting of Sept. 7, the
City Council agreed to resume street sweeping enforcement that
had been suspended in January of 2021 due to the ongoing
pandemic.

While enforcement by the Costa Mesa Police Department can
begin on Wednesday Sept. 15, 2021, residents will be allotted
a two-week grace period that will end on Wednesday Sept. 29,
2021.

Residents should be aware that after the grace period the
Police Department will be issuing citations for any vehicle
parked on the street during the restricted “No Parking” times
when a street sweeper is present.

Residents may park their vehicle(s) on the street after the
sweeper cleans the street if it is within that restricted time
frame.

This does not affect residential permit parking enforcement,
which is still suspended until the City completes the City-
wide Parking Study and obtain direction from the City Council.
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